
4Th Amendment to WC -2009-0277 Update

There is still water leaking from the street on this section of Aspen Woods.  On May 01,009 MAWC 
performed leak testing on Aspen Woods Dr.  I was assured that that there were no leaks.  On May 12, 
2009 I noticed this large black square in the street at Aspen Woods and Red River.  Water continues to 
flow from the seam in the street and it appears there are new leaks since the repair. 

Below pictures taken May 16, 2009 In front of 11303 Aspen Woods



 In front of 11307  This leak started after the black square appeared the street one property to the south.




